
 

 

14th September 2022  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

STUDENTS OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL 

 

Whilst the vast majority of our students conduct themselves with pride and positivity on the way to and 

from school, on occasion there are a small number who let the rest of us down.   The consequence is 

that our local community see these students in our uniform and make negative assumptions about Cardinal 

Pole that are deeply untrue.    

 

I will therefore take the strongest possible sanctions in response to any breach of the school’s Behaviour 
Policy which involves students bringing the school into disrepute either whilst out in the local community, 

regardless of whether they are in school uniform or not.  This also includes social media. 

 

I ask that you continue to support the school and speak to your son/daughter about this type of behaviour 

and ensure that they always represent the school in the most positive way in our local community. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr A Hall 

HEADTEACHER    


